GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE
MEGHALAYA::::SHILLONG

No. C.13/2019/191 Dated Shillong, the 27th July 2021

PRESS RELEASE
ADVISORY

It has been found that many people are receiving calls or
WhatsApp messages from unknown numbers demanding hefty ransom and
even threatening the receiver of the call with dire consequences. Meghalaya
Police hereby, requests the citizens of the State not to entertain such calls
and to inform the same to the nearest Police Station/Out-Posts/Beat House
or to share the information through the social media pages platforms of the

department www.facebook.com/meghpolice, twitter.com /MeghalayaPolice and

www.instagram.com/meghalayapolice/.

Identity of the informant will not be disclosed and will be treated

with strict confidentiality.

It is also reiterated that those individuals making such

payments will be liable for stringent action as per relevant provisions of law.

Sd/-
(Shri. G. K. Iangrai, MPS)
Asstt. Inspector General of Police (A)
Meghalaya, Shillong.

Memo No. C.13/2019/191-A Dated Shillong, the 27t July 2021
Copy to:
1. The President, Shillong Press Club, Meghalaya, Shillong for
information.

2. All the Editors, Print/Electronic Media, Meghalaya, for information and
with a request to kindly publish/broadcast the Press Release.

Meghalaya, Shillong.



